
 
 
 
 

 
Notes from March 21st NSCNA General Meeting 

Held at Pill Elementary at 9:30pm 
 

1. Membership Note:  Pay your dues for 2006 if you haven’t already 
 

2. Treasurer’s Report 
• We have $1,293.90 in our bank account 
• The CD is now valued at $28,475.24 

 

3. Meredith (President) discusses contents of a recent APD email 
 

• There was only 1 incident reported for January.  Meredith attributed this to neighbors 
being much more vigilant about closing garage doors, locking vehicles and taking 
valuables our of vehicles. 

• Auto-theft Awareness week is this coming weekend.  There will be free VIN-etching at 
a location on North Lamar from 10am to 1 pm 

• The APD is looking to form a coalition with neighborhood groups to focus of safety 
issues that will meet once or twice a month. 

 

4. Elections are held – the following are the new officers and board members for 
2006-07 

 
Meredith Highsmith – President 

Eric Thronson – Vice President 

Phil Lang – Secretary 

Helene Maham – Treasurer 

Jeff Russell – Board Member 

Mary Jane Wier – Board Member 

Barry Galloway – Board Member 

Liz Haltom – Board Member 

Stella Brittnacher – Board Member 
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Roger Wines – Board Member 

Alyssa Hedge – Board Member 

 

 

5. Neighborhood Garage Sale 
Volunteers to put together the Neighborhood Garage Sale are requested.  Names and phone are 
collected.  Alyssa Hedge will coordinate this committee. 

 

6. Guest Speakers 
 

• Ian T. Brown – US Census Jobs for Austin Census 2006 
• Vincent Torres – running for AISD Board of Trustees, District 4 
• Ray Henning – Austin Energy regarding line clearance and tree trimming 

 

7. Next Meeting – May 2nd at 6:30pm, Pillow Elementary 
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